
 

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 15, 2010 

 
Dear Parents: 

 

Through some parental suggestions focusing on child safety, the City of Mentor has reviewed its 

current sign out procedure, for the after school ice skating program.  Based on the review, the 

Mentor Civic Arena will be implementing some new procedures. 

 

Effective immediately, we will be asking that every parent upon arriving at the arena, go 

directly into concession, pick up their child and their belongings.  After you gather everything 

up, please proceed to the skate rental counter, and sign your child out in the appropriate school 

folder.  After signing your child out, staff will return your child’s shoes to you.  Any participant 

that has their own skates will now be required to turn in their shoes to be picked up at the end 

of the session. 

 

This is the new policy for the safety of all children participating in the program.  If you have any 

questions, or concerns in regard to our new policy, please feel free to contact me at 440-974-

5730. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation with our new policy. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Terri Rosenwald 

Ice Arena Manager 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


